
Do you have the culinary skills to make and bake? 
. 

We are looking for people to produce the very best Victoria Sponge cake to take 

part in our traditional competition as part of ‘The Big Event’ on Sunday 3rd June. 
. 

We have a special judging panel to taste all entries and decide upon the winner, 

who will receive a special ‘Big Event’ medal to commemorate their victory. 
. 

There are rules!!! And they will be given when you register.  
. 

So if you think you have what it takes, register your entry now - and get baking! 
. 

Call 01670 820088, or email lyn.horton@leadinglink.co.uk to register. 

The Lodge (on the grounds of St Benet Biscop High School), Ridge Terrace, Bedlington, Northumberland. 

Email: lyn.horton@leadinglink.co.uk  Tel: 01670 820088  Web: www.leadinglink.co.uk 

Supported by 


